
Woodthorne News 
Inclusion Team 1.6.20 

This week’s newsletter is about staying positive and having fun (or trying to!). Even 
though there’s been some uncertainty about schools reopening to certain year groups this 

half term, it’s still a good idea to make this week a ‘fresh start’ if that’s possible. Re-
evaluate what’s working and what’s not, with home learning, and make a few changes if 

you feel you need to. Maybe you can make a bit more time to be outside? 
Please contact us via your child’s year group email address with Inclusion Team as 

the subject, or phone 01902 558544 during school hours. We might not be able to 
answer straight away, but we’ll respond as soon as we can.  

Here are some ideas for free family fun: 

 Now we’re finally allowed out more, 
go out for a long walk or cycle ride 
together. Take photos of your expe-
dition and start a photo album or 
PowerPoint of summer days out. 

 Take a virtual tour of Birmingham 
Museum & Art Gallery. 

 Try the Cosmic Kids yoga channel. 

 Play a board or card game together. 
Uno is a great game to try. 

Some resources for parents: 

 Wolverhampton Citizens Advice 

 How to look after your mental 
health using mindfulness. 

Go on a gratitude scavenger hunt to 
help focus on the good things 
around you. There are lots of differ-
ent versions on the 
internet, but this is 
a nice simple one 
to start off with. 

https://www.woodthorneprimary.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Email-addresses-30th-March-2020.pdf
https://www.birminghammuseums.org.uk/bmag/virtual-tour
https://www.birminghammuseums.org.uk/bmag/virtual-tour
https://www.youtube.com/user/CosmicKidsYoga
https://www.citizensadvicewolverhampton.org.uk/
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/sites/default/files/How%20to...mindfulness.pdf
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/sites/default/files/How%20to...mindfulness.pdf
https://rosieshappymusings.blogspot.com/2018/06/finding-smiles-on-gratitude-scavenger.html
https://www.gingerbread.org.uk/

